
Committee for Ballarat welcomes the draft decision on mobile roaming in the context of an 
adequate competitive environment at this time. 

It also believes that the flagging of measures to achieve more transparency is a sound 
strategy given the patchy experience of coverage outside main city areas, albeit improving 
somewhat with the black spot programs. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment 

 

Janet Dore, Chair 


